INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0233:24 16" April 2024

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,
Greetings from IIS Dammam!

Due to unforeseen circumstances owing to sudden rain and storm, on the 17th &
the18t April 2024 [Wednesday & Thursday] the Boys Wing of IISD will have
Online Mode of instruction from Grade 3 to Grade 12, from 08.00 am to 01.00 pm

The KG Section will commence regular classes only from the 21st April 2024
[Sunday].

The Girls Wing will continue to have classes as usual from Tomorrow 17" April 2024
[Wednesday].

Admin/ Accounts & Cash office will open as usual.

SUNIL PETER
Principal

Assc. Principal-GS/VP Academic-BS
All Section Heads

Cc: The Chairman & All Members of the MC



